
A Quality College Preparatory Education in the Franciscan Tradition 

2800 Edison Highway ~ Baltimore, Maryland 21213 ~ 410.732.6200 ~ www.thecatholichighschool.org 

March 10, 2020 

RE: Field Trips & Out-of-State Travel

Dear Parents and Guardians of Catholic High students, 

In line with local jurisdictions (Baltimore City and Baltimore County) and the Governor's ban for state 
employees, Catholic High must also cancel travel outside the state. We are making this decision out of 
concern for the health and welfare of our students, their families, and our staff. This is not a decision we 
have made lightly, but given what is currently happening in this country and others, this action is 
necessary. 

We are researching options for students who were planning to travel to Chicago, Disney, and Panama. 
As we receive updated information we will share it with our families as necessary. We understand your 
concern and disappointment. 

Thank you for all you are doing to support one another and to keep members of our Catholic High 
community safe at this time. 

May God bless you and your families, 

Barbara D. Nazelrod, Ph.D. 
President 


